
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    
October 22, 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Communication with you and the greater Readington community is always a school district priority and objective.  Our 
district continues to seek avenues to open lines of communication with families.  Toward this effort, our district is 
pleased to announce a redesign of our district website that reflects who we are as a school community.  This update 
will not only provide a clean, modern look but it will also provide clear links to accessing pertinent information (i.e. 
registration or school closures) and easy to use links to social media platforms.  You may preview the new website by 
clicking on this “sneak peek” presentation provided at the October Board meeting.  We plan to enhance the use of 
social media to disseminate updates and to post district and school happenings.  You may have already seen postings 
from me, our schools, and individual teachers.  In an effort to publicize our social media platforms, we have provided 
our Twitter handles and Facebook page below.  These will also be directly linked on our new website using their 
respective logos.     
 
Our Twitter handles are: 
Readington Middle School @RMS_VIKINGS 
Holland Brook School: @BobcatsHbs  
Three Bridges School: @TBStiger 
Whitehouse School: @CubsOfCharacter   
District (Dr. Hart): @hartjonathanr 
 
Our Facebook page is: 
https://www.facebook.com/readingtonschools 
 
The Three Bridges staff have also created an Instagram account where fun photos of events are posted, which has 
been shared with the Three Bridges parent community. 
 
The upcoming transition to a new website will mean that our website will be unavailable on Friday, October 29th.  
You may get an error message when you navigate to our website, leaving you unable to access information or 
documents that day.  We anticipate the site will be up and running before the end of the day on the 29th or early into 
the weekend.  Please plan accordingly knowing the website will be down.  In addition, this transition means that 
updates may be required after our new site goes live.  We ask for your patience as we check each link and ensure 
navigation works properly once our new site is up and running.  
 
These updates will provide our district better ways to communicate on a much more updated platform.  This will also 
allow us to connect with our greater community, ultimately meeting our mission of empowering members of our 
community to lead purposeful lives with integrity, to cultivate a spirit of discovery, and to embrace connections in our 
diverse, global world.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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